
Monthly Stonecreek Men’s Club Board Meeting 

March 2, 2022 

 

In Attendance: Mike Colbert, George Hazlett, Steve Laven, Al Kulvinskas, Ken 

Harder, Bill Fay 

Mike called the meeting to order at 1:10. 

Jeff was not at the meeting so Mike read the treasurer’s report. We have 

$11,948.95 in the bank with $2802 in outstanding checks for a book balance of 

$9146.95. 

Mike asked Ken to give membership report. In February we had one renewal and 

added five new members. That brings membership to 171 as of February 28, 2022, 

our largest membership. Mike thanked Ken for his work with the new members. 

Mike asked Bill to take a look at the Policy and Procedure Manual and make any 

revisions he thought might be necessary. Bill said if any board members had any 

suggestions to let him know.  

The Club Championship was discussed. We have room for 72 members. The 

deadline for signup is March 30
th

 at 2:00PM. We will have 4 or 5 flights and 

payouts will again be 100 to winners of gross and net and $75 to 2
nd

 place in each 

flight. Mike suggested an extra $25 to the overall gross and net winners. The board 

voted in favor of Mike’s suggestion. 

Mike thanked the board members for their work. 

Mike adjourned the meeting at 2:10. 

Submitted by Steve Laven 

March 31, 2022 


